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June-August, 2024
Dear Sir or Madam,

On behalf of the Youth Development Administration, Ministry of Education of the Republic of

China (Taiwan), it is my pleasure to inform you that — #f A GenDot (team’s name) is funded to

attend the 2024 Global Youth Action Plan.

The team attended a competition held by the YDA. During the competition, they proposed a plan to
solve current social issues and to achieve SDGs. Thus, they were funded to carry out the plan which
includes conducting online interviews with outstanding international organizations that dedicate to

solving social issues.

After interviewing all the organizations overseas, the team will improve and execute their plan
based on the feedback and creative ideas gathered through the interviews. The ultimate goal is to

realize their action plan and to successfully solve the social issues in Taiwan.

I sincerely appreciate the valuable opportunity to communicate with your organization, and to
create a better world for the next generation. The team plans to interview your organization this

summer. If permitted, please kindly suggest them when you are available for the online interview.

Regarding any further questions or suggestions about the interview or the action plan, please



contact the team. If there are any difficulties on interview arrangement, I will be very grateful if you
could recommend them other NGOs, social enterprises or organizations that are focusing on the

related issue.

I hope the interview inquiry will merit your favorable response.

Thank you for your time. I sincerely look forward to your promise of experience exchange and

future cooperation.

Yours sincerely,

G, Hiuck T

Director General
Youth Development Administration, Ministry of Education

~ Republic of China (Taiwan)



